
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

               

  

                                                                                       

   

This Week:   
 

Monday – 7:00 am Community Prayer Walk  
 

 

Tuesday  – 6:00 am Prayer at Perks  
  

Wednesday – 7:00 am Community Prayer Walk  

Next Sunday:  Worship Service resumes in the Sanctuary.  
 

Office Hours this week: Tuesday 8:30-Noon & Wednesday 8:30-Noon 
All Bulletin announcements for next Sunday must be in by Wednesday, 
July 26th at 9:30am to make it into the July 30th Bulletin. Thank you! 

 

Upcoming Events & Important Dates:  
The church office will be closed from July 27-August 3. 
 

Pastor Luke on Sabbatical: July 24th – August 21st  
Guest Speakers: 

• July 30th – Heidi Schmidt 

• August 6th – Rod Jost 

• August 13th – Serve Sunday 

• August 20th – Garvie Schmidt 
 

Nominations to Leadership Board Open: July 30th 
Nominations & Team Leader Reports in to the Office: August 13th 
Annual Report Available: August 27th  
Fall Kick-off & Annual Business Meeting: September 10th  
Wednesday Night Live begins: September 13th 

Central District Conference: November 3rd – 4th 
Harvest Missions Festival: November 5th 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  

9:30 am  Fellowship & Gathering Time 
 

10:00 am  Welcome – This is Amazing Grace 
Announcements 
Prayer 
Offering  
VBS Kids Spotlight Video 
 Made for This 
 You Forgive Me 
  

10:15 am  KidsTime Dismissal 
 

Sermon Series: “Serving in Your Sweet Spot” 

Putting It All Together 
 

Table Discussion 
 

 

11:20 am  Worship Music – Worship Team 
 

   Great Are You Lord 
   Build Your Kingdom Here 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Fellowship Sunday Service 
July 23, 2017 

 

  Prayer & Praise 
 

• Pray for Mark Jost and his family as he was recently diagnosed with 
cancer.  Mark had surgery on July 12th to remove part of his lung and 
again on July 17th to remove a brain tumor.  He is home now and 
recovering well. Please pray for his recovery and continued treatment. 
 

• Continue in prayer for Tiffany Dick. She has been feeling well the last 
few days but is concerned about resuming target pill treatment to clear 
the remaining cancer from her body as the side effects are difficult to 
tolerate. She is relying on Philippians 4:6-7 to help her deal with the 
tough days ahead. 
 

• Thank you to the Family of Dan Goossen for remembering your church 
in the allocation of memorial funds. We received $708 in memorials. 

 

 

VBS Thanks: Thank you to all the Teachers and Helpers for making it a 
fantastic, fun-filled week of learning about God! Your contribution each 
made a difference in the lives of children of our community.   
 

Karla Block, Dana Boehr, Nolan Boehr, Pat Buller, Casey Burgess, Marilee 
Chervinka, Mark Chervinka, Amanda Dennis, Kyra Dick, Cody Farrall, Valerie 
Friesen, McKenna Friesen, Frieda Goertzen, Julie Goertzen, Pat Goossen, Joanne 
Haidle, Luke Haidle, Jordan Heinrichs, Jane Jost, Laura Jost, Loretta Jost, Megan 
Kembel, Lisa Kroeker, Sandy Kroeker, Elizabeth Mestl, Paige Mestl, Deb Mierau, 
Lindsey Mierau, Nicole Mierau, Shandra Minary, Becca Page, Amelia Patrie, 
Jessica Patrie, Joni Powers, Christine Quiring, Daniel Quiring, Dot Quiring, Helen 
Quiring, LaVerna Quiring, Lydia Quiring, Carrie Regier, Jean Regier, Val Scheil, 
Heidi Schmidt, Alexa Siebert, Gabi Siebert, Sarah Splinter, Kim Stebbing, Stephen 
Stebbing, Jackson Stebbing, Ellie Steingard, Nelda Thiessen, Erland Thieszen, 
Bridget Yoder 
 

Thank you to everyone who helped with VBS in preparation and 
during the week, and by giving donations, and for your prayers. 
 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  7/9/17    Attendance: 84 Nursery   

General Offering $5702 
 

Worship Service – Today  

 
VBS Food 
Dan Goossen Memorial 

          
$30 

$708 

 
Jean Regier & Heidi Schmidt 
Next Week:  
John & Helen Quiring 
 

Henderson MB Church 

Pastor Luke Haidle  

KidsTime Help: Our Christian Education team is looking for caring adults to pray and 
consider being a part of one of our children's ministries.  This fall we have some 
exciting opportunities opening up.  We are looking for teachers/helpers for our Sunday 
KidsTime (Age 3 - 8th Grade).  On Sunday, we will be using the Gospel Project for Kids 
where kids are taught how God's plan of redemption unfolds throughout all of 
Scripture and is relevant today.  We also need teachers/helpers for Wednesday 
KidsTime (Preschool - 5th Grade).  We will be digging into the Life of Jesus.  Teachers 
will accompany their class to a large group Bible lesson and worship time.  Then return 
to the classroom where they will plan some activities, games or crafts.   We are also 
looking for Nursery volunteers for our Sunday Service and during our Wednesday 
Night Programs. Please contact Joanne Haidle or the church office if you are interested 
in helping.   
 

MCC School Bag Donations: We will again be collection items for the MCC 
School kits. Thank you for limiting your generosity to the items listed below. Place 
your donations on the table provided in the family center.  We will be filling bags 
on August 13th during “Serve Sunday”. 

• Spiral notebooks (8 ½ x 10 ½; 70 sheets) 

• Unsharpened pencils 

• Rulers (flat, flexible plastic with both cm & inches) 

• 12 pack of colored pencils (in packaging) 

• Large erasers (rectangular – not pencil top) 
 

Serve Sunday: We are planning another Serve Sunday on August 13th.  We will be 
serving our community by focusing on preparation for the coming school year. We 
will be spending time at the school and also at the church filling MCC School Bags.  
There will be jobs suitable for all ages.  There will be work both indoors and 
outside available. More details to come. 
 

School Supplies for Heartland Kids: In addition to the MCC School Kit donations 
and in the spirit of serving our community, we will also be collecting school 
supplies for kids within the Heartland School who may not be able to afford all the 
supplies they need. There will be a collection spot in the Family Center as well as a 
list of what is needed available soon! 
 
 


